
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/21/2014 6:03:46 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Monterey news 

Yikes ™ let me check! 

From: Bruno, Kenneth [mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 05:10 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Monterey news 

Laura - was there another gas leak / evacuation in Monterey this AM? Just saw it on the news 
but limited info... 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LIE smarrpltone 

SB GT&S 0266317 
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